
Dear Ms. Hernandez,  
 
Please reconsider your decision to ok the HB 3494A law. Our pets are our companions, but we take 
them on in a kinship where we, the owners, decide what is in their best interest. This law is letting 
veterinarians, who may not realize how harmful it is, make a decision that will change that cat's life for 
worse! Would we amputate fingertips of our children? Or let a doctor decide that for us?! No! Unless 
something in their fingertips was harmful to their health or life endangering, that would never be an 
option. This shouldn't be an option for our four-legged companions! Please please make the right 
choice! Every creature on this green earth deserves to life happily and never face such a terrible 
mutation!  
 
Sincerely,  
Jennifer Thompson 
 
~All cats have the right to bear claws~ 

 


